
 

 

10h00 Crafts & 

Coffee at Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub at 

Clubhouse 

18h30 English Bible 

Study in Cinema 

Room  

 

 

 

 
 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

 

 

     

 

1 2 

3 

15h00 U3A in 
Clubhouse  

 
17h00 Wellness Farm 
in Clubhouse Parking 
lot  
 
 

 

4 

10h00 Crafts & Coffee 
at Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub at 
Clubhouse 

18h30 English Bible 
Study in Cinema 
Room  

 

5 

09h00 Bridge at 
Bridge House 

Wine tasting and 
Lunch at Under the 
Oaks. Meet in the 
Evergreen car park at 
11h30. Bookings with 
Angela or Linda. 

17h30 Singing Group 
at Clubhouse 

 

6 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

10h00 Buffet 
Breakfast at 
Clubhouse. R100pp 
(included coffee or 
tea) 

14h00 Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

7 

15h00 Canasta at 
Clubhouse  

15h30 Talk with 
‘Physio Therapy 
@Home’ – in 
Clubhouse. 
Evergreen’s frail care 
physios. Talk about 
“What is Pain? “. 
Bookings with 
reception 

 

8 

 

9 

 

10 
17h00 Wellness Farm 
in Clubhouse  
 
18h00 Classic Monday 
Hamlet with Mel 
Gibson. R80 pp 
includes dinner 
(Cottage Pie & salad.  
Dessert – Chocolate 
Mouse) Bookings with 
reception 

 

11 12 

09h00 Bridge at 
Bridge House 

 17h30 Singing Group 
at Clubhouse 

 

13 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

14h00 Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

 

14 

15h00 Canasta at 
Clubhouse  

 

15 16 

 

17 18 

10h00 Crafts & Coffee 
at Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub at 
Clubhouse 

18h30 English Bible 
Study in Cinema 
Room  

 

 

19 

09h00 Bridge at 
Bridge House 

Wine tasting and 
Lunch at Delheim. 
Meet in the Evergreen 
car park at 11h00. 
Bookings with Angela 
or Linda. 

17h30 Singing Group 
at Clubhouse 

 

20 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

14h00 Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

18h00 Music Quiz 
Night with Jo-Mari at 
Clubhouse. R100pp 
(Light Dinner included 
– Beef Lasagne & 
Salad, Glass of red/ 
white wine 

 

21 

15h00 Canasta at 
Clubhouse  

 

22 

 

23 

 

24 25 

10h00 Crafts & Coffee 
at Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub at 
Clubhouse 

18h30 English Bible 
Study in Cinema 
Room  

 

26 

09h00 Bridge at 
Bridge House 

17h30 Singing Group 
at Clubhouse 

 

27 

 10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Cinema Room 

14h00 Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

 

 

 

28 

15h00 Canasta at 
Clubhouse  

18h00 
Sundowners/Social 
drinks in Clubhouse 

 

29  30  

March 2025  

17h00 Wellness Farm 

in Clubhouse  

 

17h00 Wellness Farm 

in Clubhouse  

 

18h00 Musical Soiree in 

Clubhouse with Los 

Gitanos. R130pp Cash 

Bookings with Angela or 

Linda 

Pre-Booked Snacks at 

reception R60pp 

 


